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The mission of Mountain View Christian Schools is to graduate Christian Leaders who by their commitment to academic excellence and spiritual vitality will transform the world for Jesus Christ
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We thank you for choosing MVCS - enjoy these weekly updates from our school.

Website Reminders: 
Our website is a place of continual updates, in-depth information, and plenty of photos!   Recently updated items we 
recommend (All accessible on our front page):
	 •	 The value of Christian Education (click on the Why Christian Education slider)
	 •	 ESA Rally (click on the ESA slider)
	 •	 Calendar links.  See the parent link section for live calendar updates of MVCS school/athletic events
	 •	 Alumni Updates.  See MVCS graduates serving the world in uniform and playing sports collegiately.
	 •	 Thursday Note Archive: You can view this letter and an archive of past letters on the Parent Information 	
		  section under latest news.

Semester Exams: 
Junior High and High School students have their 1st Semester Finals coming up from January 17th-20th. There is no school 
on Monday, January 16th - in honor of Martin Luther King, Jr.   The semester exam schedule is posted under latest news 
section of our website.

Preparing for 2017-18: 
In the upcoming weeks you will be receiving notifications of our re-enrollment process. Our staff will be providing detailed 
information so that you can create the re-enrollment plan that is best for your family. We will also be sending out updates 
and notices on how to receive Scholarship funds through the AB165 program and the latest news surrounding the Educa-
tion Savings Account (ESA) program.

Additionally, we have some exciting opportunities for you to connect with us over the next few weeks. 

Kindergarten For a Day: On Tuesday, January 24th we will hold our annual event where our preschool students have 
the opportunity to see what fun it is to be in Kindergarten. The event will run from 9a.m. until lunch in our cafeteria 
(you may bring lunch or purchase a hot lunch for $4.75). Please note - preschool students who are eligible for Kinder-
garten are required to be 5 years old by September 30, 2017. 

Coffee and Conversation Week! Preschool students aren’t the only ones making an academic transition. The MVCS 
Administration is hosting an event for you to meet and discuss what programs are available for your children. Whether 
your child is changing levels in Elementary school, moving on into Junior High, or embarking into High School, visit with 
our Administrative Team during any of the dates and time intervals below - no appointment necessary: 

	 Wednesday, January 25th 7:30am-9:00am OR 3:15pm-4:30 pm in Room 202
	 Thursday, January 26th 7:30am-9:00am OR 3:15pm-4:30 pm in Room 202
	 Friday, January 27th 7:30am-9:00am OR 3:15pm-4:30 pm in Room 202

Athletics: 
Junior High and Junior High Prep basketball is underway. Our teams play in the Red Rock Athletic Conference.   There are 
schedules in the front office; and you can visit the MVCS Athletics page on our website for the latest game and practice 
information for all of our teams.  Please contact our Athletics Director, Ms. Glover at kglover@mvcs.net about any ad-
ditional information you may need.  

The facility will be closed on Monday, January 16th in honor of Martin Luther King, Jr. 

We look forward to an exciting new year!

Thank you all and should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us.


